
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Dunnottar                       Term: Summer 2                  Topic: Festivals 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us at Paultons Park! 
 

And just like that the end of the year is here! I 

know that Hannah and the team have been so 

proud of everyone’s achievements this year 

and I have absolutely loved teaching Dunnottar 

this half term. 

We say a very sad goodbye to Becky, Ethan, 

Tom and Vicky who are all off to Newbury 

College. We are incredibly excited for them 

though and what their futures hold. We wish 

them all the very best and know that they are 

going to go on to do amazing things.  

 

In school we have been working hard on our 

Maths and English, continuing to improve our 

skills. We have been thinking about relationships 

in PSHE and identifying attributes of healthy and 

unhealthy relationships. Our Experience 

afternoons have come to an end and everyone 

has really enjoyed their activities, getting a lot 

out of the sessions. 

As work experience placements come to an 

end we have been reflecting on skills learnt and 

all the smiles these have brought us. It really is 

wonderful to see and hear about all the 

successes the students have in their 

placements. We even received an email from a 

member of the public praising Kareem’s 

politeness and customer service at Greenham 

Common Control Tower! 

 

We have also been out and about as a class. 

We went to Love Lane to join with the whole 

school for a Jubilee picnic, we went on a walk 

around Speen Moors ending up at Northcroft 

park for a picnic and had a fantastic day at 

Paultons Park. We certainly have a lot of dare-

devils and speed-demons in the class! 

This term has also seen a big highlight in the 

form of the prom! Everyone looked fabulous 

and had an incredible time dancing the night 

away! 

 

We wish you all a happy and safe summer 

holiday. Enjoy! 

 

 

Dates to remember: 
 

End of term – Friday 15th July 2022 

 

Back to Post-16 – Monday 5th September 2022 


